Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas Fayre 3:05pm Friday 6th December

Qur Christmas fayre is fast approaching and the PFA would like your
support. In the past the fayre has been very successful. This year we
have a raffle with some great prizes such as cinema vouchers,
pamper hamper, Costa gift card, restaurant vouchers and much
more.

Attached is a strip of raffle tickets. If you would like to be in with a
chance of winning one of these prizes, please put your child’s name
and class/ contact number on the back of each ticket. Please return
them to school with £1 by Friday 6th December.

We really value the support of pupils and parents/ carers at our
events which helps raise vital funds for the school. Recently the PFA
have been able to donate money towards Santa's breakfast, new
much needed books for the school and are working towards donating
money for year 6 leavers jumpers. Your support helps us to continue
to put money back into the school where it is needed.

Thank you for your continued support.
Sarah Brodie-Clarkson, Daniella Scowen

All Faiths Parent Friends Association



